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Dear Praying Friends,                                                          February 2020  
  

February was filled with teaching, sickness, change, and no running water for two weeks! Between preparing         

to leave, preaching several times and saying farewells to friends, it has been a crazy and good month that we thank God for! 

This has been our last full month to be in Kenya before returning back to the states for several months of furlough. 

My wife and I have been discussing how quickly the 2 ½ years have gone by and the many things we have learned over our 

time here in Africa. We have learned from our mentors, the Stirewalts, many things that they have seen and gone through in 

their 42 years as missionaries here. We have learned from Kenyan friends who have taught us about serving God, their way 

of life, language and culture. We have learned and grown much in our personal faith and walk with Christ.                         

We are incredibly thankful for our time here and pray that God continues to use the hundreds of hours spent in classrooms, 

churches, Bible studies, and other places talking about God and His Word, to bring forth much fruit. Though we are eager to 

report back to our supporting churches and friends in the following months, we already look forward to returning to Kenya 

to continue on with the work God has called us into. 

There is a special place in our hearts for the Bible colleges and the students who are training to enter into full time 

ministry. Please continue to be in prayer for the nine Bible institutes and all the new church plants. One of our churches in 

Mombasa is being forced out of their rental property and is currently scrambling to find a new place to meet. The Nandi   

Bible Institute has worked hard to purchase a small piece of land and are now raising funds to begin construction on some 

classrooms. There are dozens of more stories like these that we would appreciate your prayers for, the need is great but our 

God is greater!      Living for Eternity, 

   Josh, Bethany, Abram and Journey Wormley 


